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Appointments 

We are having an increasing number of dentist and medical appoint-
ments taking place in school time, can I remind parents to please 

make these out of school time where possible . 

We are de-
lighted to 
say  that 

our outdoor 
classroom 
is finally 
complete 

and the children 
can’t wait to start using it, especial-
ly now the weather is getting bet-
ter. The school would 

like to thank  FOTSMS 
for providing the funds 
for the build and eve-

ryone else who has 
been involved in this 

project and given up their time to help.  

A special thanks to Wayne Stewart who 
started the project off with 
Stansfield school and to 

Ken Latham, who has 
worked to complete and 

add the finishing touches. 

FOTSMS AGM 23/4 

Parents’ Forum 27/4 

Y3/4/5 Rounders—QE 2/5 

Year 6 SATs week 14/5-
17/5 

New Reception Par-
ents’ meeting 

17/5 

Royal Wedding Party 18/5 

Y3/4/5 Orienteering—
QE 

23/5 

* Details to follow  

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS for week beginning 26/3 is: Class 1 

FOTSMS AGM 

FOTSMS’ AGM will be held at 7:30 on 
23rd April at the Kings Arms.  FOTSMS 
are looking for a  new chair and the sup-
port of as many parents as possible. If you 
think you can help support  our school even 
more in giving our children those extra 
opportunities, please come along. 

Parents’ Forum 

We will be holding a Parents’ 
Forum on Friday 27th April at 
2.30. Please come along as we 
always value your comments 
and contributions. We are 

planning some exciting devel-
opments moving forward in-
cluding the possibility of a 

new classroom being built in 
our old swimming pool area. 

Welcome back to the summer term, we hope you all 
had a  lovely Easter break. As usual we have a  busy 
Summer term  lined up  across all the classes. Cur-

riculum information  will be available from next week 
on the eschools learning platform for each class.  

We will continue to send out lots of information 
through eschools, including letters home, reminders 

and events coming up in school. If you haven’t al-
ready downloaded the eschools app, please try to do 
so. As always should you have any concerns or issues 
please feel free to pop into school to speak with us. 


